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12 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Disco 
 
On Wednesday 17 October 2018 we will be hosting a disco for all pupils (reception 
class to Year 6 inclusive), which FOSHA has kindly organised. 
 
The disco will take place in the school hall, with separate times for each age group as 
follows: 
 

• Reception children: 3pm until 3:45pm (children to bring their change of 
clothing with them). 

 

• Key Stage 1 children: 4pm until 5pm  
 

• Key Stage 2 children: 5:15pm until 6:15pm 
 
Children are more than welcome to wear fancy dress to the disco, however we do 
request that they do not wear Halloween costumes to this event. 
 
The cost of the disco is £3.50 per child, which will include a sweet treat and a drink. 
 
If your child would like to attend the disco, please book their place using ParentPay. 
Please ensure you complete the online consent and confirm details of how your child 
will return home after the disco.  
 
We really do hope that everyone will attend and have a fantastic evening together.    
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Miss H Bingham 
Head of School 


